From:

Date: March 31, 2020 10:45:48 AM (-07)

To: Joann.chan

Cc: Martinson, David

Subject: RE: Evaluation feedback

Attachments:

[External Email]

Can you give me some times on Friday?

On Tue, Mar 31, 2020, 10:43 Chan, JoAnn < joann.chan@sno.wednet.edu > wrote:

OK, great. Would this Friday work for you or would you rather wait until after Spring Break?

JoAnn Chan, Ed.S

School Psychologist Totem Falls Elementary 607.205.8252

From:

Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2020 10:34 AM

To: Chan, JoAnn < joann.chan@sno.wednet.edu>

Cc: Martinson, David <David.Martinson@sno.wednet.edu>

Subject: Re: Evaluation Feedback

[External Email]

Yes, that would be fine.

On Tue, Mar 31, 2020, 10:30 Chan, JoAnn < joann.chan@sno.wednet.edu > wrote:

Hi

I hope you all are doing well. I wanted to touch bases with you and see if you would like to have feedback meeting via Zoom. If you'd rather not, we can wait until we go back to school and have the meeting in person.

Please let me know which you would prefer and your availability if you'd like a Zoom meeting.

Take Car,

JoAnn Chan, Ed.S

School Psychologist

Totem Falls Elementary